

'Books Are Fun' Sale in AMH Connector Lobby Nov. 29-30

November 20 2012 2:00 PM

ALTON, IL – Alton Memorial Hospital's White Cross Auxiliary will have a "Books For Fun" sale in the hospital's Beeby Wing connector lobby from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. Thursday, Nov. 29, and from 7 a.m. to 3 p.m. Friday, Nov. 30. All proceeds benefit the White Cross Auxiliary.

For more information, call 618-463-7872.

Or, contact Dave Whaley

Senior Coordinator, Public Relations

(618) 433-7947 • drw5445@bjc.org

www.altonmemorialhospital.org

Text @RB to 618-202-4618 to sign up for Text Alerts from RiverBender!